
Resolution GCC23-28
Appreciation of the 58th Grand Chapter Conclave Implementation Team

WHEREAS
The 58thGrand Chapter Conclave has been now more than ever an opportunity to interact with
fellow brothers and chapters to re-engage and move the fraternity further to a brighter future, and

WHEREAS
Stacy Nicodemus, Pat Githens, Gina Galloway, and Henry White have diligently planned and
executed this 58thGrand Chapter Conclave, and

WHEREAS
Additional headquarters staff members and production team on site have been diligent in helping
to ensure a positive experience for all attendees, and

WHEREAS
Gene Schurg and Ed Hammond led all legislative efforts of this Grand Chapter Conclave with
precision and efficiency, and

WHEREAS
Their careful planning and dedication to our Fraternity have fostered a successful and productive
environment for all delegates present, be it

RESOLVED
The delegates here assembled honor and thank these individuals for their dedication and service
to our fraternity during this Conclave.

Committee: Standards Committee
Committee Recommends: Pass
Grand Chapter Action: Pass

Anthony Butler Torrez, Chairman, Standards Committee
58th Grand Chapter Conclave – San Antonio, TX – August 2-6, 2023


